Morley Street Sheffield S6 2PL

Telephone: 0114 234 1304

Email:

enquiries@rivelin.sheffield.sch.uk



Chair of Governors: Mr D Higgens Headteacher: Mrs H Wright Assistant Headteacher: Mr J Dahlin Assistant Headteacher: Mrs E Bunting

'Excellence for every child, every day'

Thursday 2nd October 2025

Dear Y3 Parent/Carers,

We have secured slots at the nationwide 'Into Film' Festival - a celebration of film & education for 5-19 year olds. This annual festival takes place each November and helps educators bring learning to life by inspiring young people to watch, understand and make film in new and creative ways.

We have been able to secure free movie tickets for our Year 3 pupils to watch 'Garfield' on Wednesday 26th of November. They will spend the morning at the cinema, watching a film that ties into their unit of learning, while also enjoying this experience alongside their peers and teachers.

We are very fortunate that the cost of the movie is subsidised. But we kindly ask that you give permission for your child's attendance by contributing £2.00 for the tram to Cineworld. Because we have a tight schedule, your child will have to take a pack lunch with them. If your child is entitled to free school meals please complete the section at the bottom.

For this trip to go ahead we will require some parent/carer volunteers for the morning. If this is something that you would like to be a part of, then please add your name to the bottom of the permission slip.

Y3 Teachers

Child's name & class:

I do/don't give my permission for my child to attend the cinema, on Wednesday 26th November.

My child requires a pack lunch from the school they would like Ham or cheese (please circle)

I would like to be considered as a parent/carer volunteer:

Parent/carer signature











